
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during their 

meeting on February 7 at 5:00 PM at the Weber Center located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden on the 

first floor in the commission chambers. 

The following item will be considered at the public hearing: 

 

ZTA 2022-03: An applicant driven text amendment to amend the Ogden Valley Signs ordinance to allow 

a neighborhood identification sign to be placed on a retaining wall. Applicant is Wolf Creek Utah.  

 

Questions or comments regarding this proposal can be sent to Steve Burton at 

sburton@webercountyutah.gov.  


